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May 5, 2022

COVID-19 Guidelines - May 2022 Update

Dear Newmark Parents,

Thank you for your continued help to keep our students and staff healthy and safe at Newmark. We
appreciate you checking your emails for timely updates.

Unfortunately COVID-19 has not disappeared. As we venture into more group settings this spring, exposure
continues to be a risk. Throughout the state, COVID-19 cases continue to be reported but fortunately,
hospital stays are lessening. As we move into the Spring Phase of the pandemic/endemic, please note the
following:

e CLOSE CONTACT: If your child is a close contact exposure (especially if contact is a household
member), your child can come to school but is required to wear a KN95 mask at Newmark for 5 full

days after exposure. They will also eat at a single table at lunch time. The NJ Department of Health
recommends testing at Day 5 if they have no symptoms. If they have symptoms then testing should be

done at the sign of initial symptoms.

o Newmark is NOT requiring testing unless they have symptoms. The test results can be sent to
Nurse Carroll at or . If your
child has symptoms, they should not attend school until the test results are confirmed and sent
to Nurse Carroll.

TRAVEL: If your child travels outside of the tristate area for more than 48 hours, please contact
Nurse Carroll to review in school protocols. For any student who may be subject to unknown COVID
-19 exposure because of travel, they will be required to wear a mask at school.

As a reminder, if your child is fully vaccinated, please send a copy of your child's Vaccination card to
so their vaccination card on file with the nurse can be updated. If you have
already sent your child's vaccine card to Newmark, there is no need to send again.
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Please continue to reach out to me at if you have any questions or to
regarding specific issues.

Sincerely,

Dr. Regina M. Peter
Executive Director

cc: Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076
908-753-0330 info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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